The Principled Academy is alive

Isaac Durst
September 23, 2024

Title: The Principled Academy is Alive!

Hey there! Trunk-or-Treat Halloween Festival 2024
Oct 19th 5:30-8pm

| hope this note finds you and your
loved ones well.

This is Isaac Durst, former Head of
School of The Principled Academy and
presently Director of our new character
education

website: www,valuesandyvirtues,org/

For decades at The Principled
Academy, we focused on a virtue of the
month. Now our new

website: www,valuesandvirtues,org/
has all those virtues, explaining and
teaching each one with lots of famous
stories at different grade levels. And
with each story there are follow up
teaching questions as well as some
learning activities.

I’'m reaching out to The Principled
Academy Family to use our new
website. It is free to use. And if you
have any recommendations for more
stories and activities to add, your
suggestions are welcome. Please feel
free to reach me directly at idurst@
gmail,com or valuesandvirtues777@

gmail,com.

In more news:

Remember Trunk or Treat? There will
be a Halloween Festival on Saturday,
October 19th, at The Principled
Academy's former location on
Washington Ave. | am attaching the
flyer. Hopefully, you can make it with
your family. If you do come, please find
me and say, "Hi." | will be there!

Health and happiness always,

Isaac

The Principled Academy | 2305 Washington Ave. | San Leandro, CA 94577 US
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